Ways to Help Families Impacted by Ohio Immigration Raids
Donate $ to Support Raid Response Legal Services
Catholic Charities
Catholic Charities is accepting monetary donations to provide free legal representation for the victims of the Sandusky raids through our Immigration Legal Services Program. To make a monetary donation, please mail a check made payable to ”Catholic Charities” with “workplace raid support” in the memo line to Attn: Camille Gill, Catholic Charites, 7800 Detroit Ave. Cleveland, OH 44102. At this time Catholic Charities is only accepting monetary donations for legal representation.​
Donate $ to Support Community and Humanitarian Response
St. Paul’s Catholic Church in Norwalk, where many of the detainees attended, is also accepting donations. You can donate to:
Immigration Outreach
St. Paul Catholic Church
91 East Main Street
Norwalk, OH 44857
Supply Donation Drives
Accepting donations of diapers, wipes, baby food, formula, non-perishable food items, cash cards and household necessities. All donations will be distributed directly to families in need.
There are several groups collecting supplies.  Feel free to leave donated items in the Social Justice Office and Paula will get them to the appropriate agencies.  If you would like to donate directly contact Paula at pmiller@ursulinesisters.org or ext. 162. 
Call Governor Kasich - 614-466-3555
In the past, Governor Kasich has claimed to support for immigrants by supporting DACA and saying things like: “We want them to bring their skills. We want them to bring their families, and we want them to bring their hearts."  "Immigration is a good thing."   "Immigrants are welcome in Ohio." But so far, our governor has been silent on these raids being conducted in Ohio. We need him to take a position against this raid and stand up for the rights of ALL Ohioans regardless of immigration status.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sample Message                                                                                                                                                        As your constituent and fellow Ohioan, I am appalled at the raid on hard-working immigrants in Sandusky, Ohio on June 5. You've said many times this year that you support immigrants, including DACA recipients. I urge you to stand by your commitment and take a public stand with Ohioans and condemn these unjust raids.
